
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Your child has expressed an interest in the up and coming Music For Youth event in Truro on 23rd 

February. 

As you can see this is the first Friday back after half term, so we need to move swiftly!  

The event is an annual music concert  and runs across the UK. This is our fifth year taking part and 

we are, as always, very excited. 

We will be leaving school at 8:20am so your child will need to be here by 8:00am  in full smart 

uniform. Your child will be back in school for their pick up time as usual.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. There is a cost involved of £10 please pay 

online through ‘School Money’ which will be available from Monday 19th February. Please pay by 

Wednesday 21st February. 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return it on the first 

Monday back after half term; 19th February. 

You are more than welcome to come along and watch the event. The event itself is  free and starts 

at 10:00 am at Truro Methodist Church. You may want to arrive early in case it becomes busy.  

Many thanks and kind regards, as always.  

Theresa Forbes. 

 

 

I would like my child__________________________________________to attend The MFY festival 

on Friday 23rd February. 

Signed_______________________________________________ 

 


